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Chwefror 26ain/February 26th 2021 

 

Annwy rieni a gwarchodwyr/Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It has been wonderful to welcome our Foundation Phase children back to school this week.  They 

have all settled back into their routines and are glad to be back amongst their friends.  Thank 

you to all the parents who continue to adhere to all our social distancing guidance and wearing 

masks.  All these measure continue to help to keep everyone safe.  

 

Dydd Gwyl Dewi/Saint David’s Day 

It is Saint David’s Day on Monday.  We won’t be able to celebrate in our usual way with an 

Eisteddfod or concert, however, we would love for the children to come dressed in their Welsh 

costumes or anything that represents Wales to them.   Key Stage 2 are also welcome to dress 

up at home and put their photos on SeeSaw.   

 

Next week’s menu 

Next week is Week 2  

Monday – pizza and Welsh cakes 

Tuesday – chicken hotpot, fresh bread rolls and frozen strawberry yogurt 

Wednesday – Fish cake, mash and beans 

Thursday – Pork roast dinner 

Friday – chicken in a bun and chips 

 

We look forward to another good week at school next week and thank you for your continued 

support.  

 

Regards 

 

Mrs E. Knight 
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